
School News 
Helen Haller Elementary 

Friday, November 3rd, 2023     

RESPECTFUL, RESPONSIBLE, SAFE 

 
Dear Helen Haller Families, 
 
Thank you for a great week of conferences. Teachers 
appreciated sharing student data and stories with each of 
you. We had 85% of families attend conferences this year. I 
hope you had an opportunity to ask questions and connect 
with your student’s teacher(s).  Thank you for attending 
your student’s conference and supporting their school 
experience. 
  
Another way to support your student’s school experience 
is by volunteering with our PTA. We have several 
opportunities at Helen Haller in November and December. 
Our teacher librarian, Mrs. Kruckeberg would love some 
volunteers to help with our annual book fair from 
November 13 – 17th.  We would love to have some more 
helping hands with our upcoming Turkey Trot on 
November 22nd. This is a super fun event and is one our 
biggest fundraisers that helps support  our 6 Books for 
Summer Program.  Many hands make light work and we 
appreciate your help! 
  
A walk at the Railroad Bridge Park with an umbrella could be 
some November fun. 
 
Thank you for sending us your stellar students! 
  
Rebecca Stanton – Principal 

 

NO SCHOOL 
Happy Thanksgiving! 23  

PTA Winter Plant Sale order 
forms now available! Orders 

due by Nov. 13th 

NO SCHOOL 
Veterans Day Observed 10 

EARLY RELEASE 
At 11:00 

22 

From the Principal 

NO SCHOOL 
Thanksgiving break 24  

14  PTA Meeting 
6:00 HHE Library 

22 Turkey Trot! 

https://sequimpta.growingsmilesfundraising.com/home
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Specialist Classes of the Week (Top Scores & Trophy) 

2nd grade: Minard AND Mooney 

3rd grade:  Nash—perfect score! 

4th grade: Caron—perfect score! 

5th grade: Forrest—perfect score! 

High-Performing Awards Green Certificate  

(scores of 3 & 4 all week!) 

2nd grade: (none) 

3rd grade:  Burr, Miller, Rayburn, Riggs 

4th grade: Klinger, Merring, Tuttle 

5th grade: Castell, Danielson, Holt, Lancaster, Maynock, Reno 

10/23/23-10/27/23 

As we anticipate the arrival of colder weather, I want to ensure that 
our school community is well-informed about our plans in the event 

of inclement weather. Our primary concern is the safety of all our 
students, and we strive to make decisions promptly despite the  

unpredictable nature of weather conditions.  

Inclement weather/School Closure Information 

Inclement weather 
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file:///C:/Users/rbacchus/Downloads/2023-2024 Inclement Weather Letter to Families (1).pdf


The PTA is excited to launch TWO favorite fundraisers this 
week: the poinsettia sale and the Turkey Trot! Our 

fundraising goal with both events is $23,000! With so many 
amazing families in our schools, there's no doubt we'll be 
able to run right past that goal!! Flyers are attached with 

more details.  

From the PTA 
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Sequim School District does not discriminate in any programs or activities on the basis of sex, race, creed, religion, color,  national origin, age, veteran or military 
status, sexual orientation, gender expression or identity, disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal an d provides equal access to the Boy Scouts 
and other designated youth groups. The following employees have been designated to handle questions and complaints of alleged  discrimination: Title IX and Civil 
Rights Compliance Coordinator: Victoria Balint, vbalint@sequimschools.org 503 N Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 98382, 360-582-3260, and for Section 504/ADA 
Coordinator, Cheryl Pillon, 503 N. Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 98382, 360 -582-3405, cpillon@sequimschools.org.  

mailto:vbalint@sequimschools.org

